## Dear Library Patrons,

Our number one priority is patron safety.

When the library is going to be closed for snow we try and let patrons know in a variety of ways. We update both the homepage of the library and the calendar page. We also report on the local Cumulus Radio Stations, including the very popular 104.7 wpdh. It is also reported on cancellations.com

Also, please note that should we ever be closed for snow, any items due back that day can be returned the next business day we are open with no late fees. We also have a drop box located near the handicapped entrance. If neither of these options suits, and no one is waiting, you can call the library at 635-8460 and try and renew the items on the day we reopen for business. You can also try renewing online at www.pleasantvalleylibrary.org

Please note that due to the brick pathway icing up very easily the front entrance is often closed for the winter.

Enjoy your snowy days!